12-3-24
Meeting with margaret Haynes NMDOT.
Project was discussed.
I tried to remove driveways due to crashes, but due to ownership, they kept them.
There is back-up on WB 40 off-ramp.  Not much to do except signal corridor study.  One was done with the Whole Foods on east side of Carlisle.  Margaret to check with Mo/Tim if implemented.
